
March 17, 2025 

 

Dear Elected Officials, 

 

I am writing to urge you to oppose SB 2400. 

SB 2400 threatens the integrity of our public education system by using taxpayer dollars for private 

schools, which are not held to the same transparency, accountability, or accessibility standards as our 

public schools. 

As a parent whose children attend public school and speech-language pathologist who works for a 

special education unit and provides intervention to students in public schools in five different school 

districts, I see firsthand the students who will be negatively affected by this bill.  Please protect our 

children's education by voting no on HB 2400.  

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

Alexie Adair 

610 Elm St, Lisbon, ND 58054 


